
 

 

Return to school 

Dear parents/guardians, 

Tomorrow marks the return to school for year 13.  Before we start, I wanted to make you 
aware of some of the protocols and changes for the upcoming year. 

Leadership team 

As you will be aware, we appointed our new student leadership team for the coming year 
(see below).  The students appointed have already been showing their dedication to the 
roles and I look forward to working with them on various projects over the next year. 

Head Students – Jonathan Dodd and Kai Mallett 

Deputy Head Students – Harry McBain, Suzette Buraganya, Paige Hopkins, Eve Watson 

Sixth Form Dress Code 

As with the lower, we will be reinforcing the sixth form dress code this year.  The Sixth Form 
Dress Code has not changed since the students started and is based around the principle of 
‘smart casual’.  The dress code can be found here: 

https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/documents/56C32EF05A7D1BD2
68C99E10ABA041FC.pdf 

Additional Studies 

As part of the government’s Covid catch up plan, all students in year 13 have had the 
number of hours they need to be studying by 1 hour a week.  In order to meet this, all year 
13 students will have an ‘additional studies’ session on their timetable each week.  We have 
designed a course that will help the students with their progression onto the stages of their 
journey. 

Progression 

This term is a key term for progression planning.  As we return to school, we will be 
providing more details about the progression routes.  I would encourage you to explore the 
following websites to gain a clearer understanding of the most common progression paths: 

www.ucas.com 

https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/ 

https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/ 

Social media 

I would encourage you to follow both the Emmbrook Sixth Form twitter and Youtube 
channels.  We plan to start using both again, as an extra form of communication, from this 
term. 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer. 

 


